PUBLIC NOTICE

CITY OF LEXINGTON
COUNTY OF ANOKA
STATE OF MINNESOTA

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Notice is hereby given, The Lexington City Council meeting scheduled for
Thursday, July 3, 202 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next meeting is
scheduled for July 18, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. held at 9180 Lexington Avenue.

Mary Vinzant
Deputy Clerk

POSTED:

June 24, 2024




